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PUBLIC NOTICE 

Notice is hereby given in accordance with RSA 676:4, I, d and the Boscawen Subdivision 
Regulations and Zoning Ordinance the Boscawen Planning Board will meet on Tuesday, May 
7, 2019 after 6:30 PM in the Fourth Floor Meeting Room of the Boscawen Municipal 
Complex, 116 North Main Street, concerning a Request to amend plan #14680, submitted by 
Bernard O. Davis, Jr., of 44 D.W. Hwy, Boscawen NH 03303, on Map 81D, Lot 8 and 
Map 81D, Lot 8, Sublot 1 in the COM zone. 

Upon a finding by the Board they may choose to open a public hearing. 

Per order of the Boscawen Planning Board, 

Kellee Jo Easler 
Planning & Community 
Development Director 


